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To: Judge Chris Hill
Commissioner Duncan Webb
Commissioner Darrell Hale
Commissioner Cheryl Williams
Commissioner Susan Fletcher

From: Caren Skipworth, CIO

Date: May 10, 2019

Re: Constable Body-Cam Replacement and Fire Marshal In-Car Camera Replacement
   

The Collin County Information Technology department requests approval of funding to support 
replacement of all current Constable body-cam hardware and software with WatchGuard body-
cams based on the recent WatchGuard contract entered into with the County in December, 2018 
for all Sheriff’s Office in-car video and body-cams.  We are also seeking to replace two Fire 
Marshal L3 in-car cameras with two WatchGuard body-cams.  Information Technology requests 
these items to align all County issued body-cams to be standard units provided by a one vendor 
source.

Funding for this hardware upgrade will be from Project TI03JUS.


